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   The Monthly Newsletter of the Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 20 Issue 5     May 2024 
Deadline for next edition: June 7, 2024 before the June 15th meeting 

 

Next Club Meeting – Saturday, May 18th, 2024,  
1pm, At the Flying Field 

 
 

From Our President 
 

 Hey All,   

 

I’m looking forward to some good weather 

this weekend and beyond! 

Last Saturday, I was able to sell some of 

our club’s “stuff” at the Creswell swap meet.  It’s always nice 

to see fellow modelers from the area.  

Our next club meeting is on Saturday, the 18th, with lunch 

before.  

I hope to see you all enjoying our nice flying field soon!  

 

Rog  
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Secretary and Treasurers report 
Martin Booth 

Secretary / Treasurer   martin.booth@live.com 
 

 

 

Hello friends, 
 
Here are the notes from the finance and admin side of the club this month: 
- Membership is steady at 4 club officers and 56 members. 
- Martin, Ken, and Sam met to get some early plans in place for MonsterFest. We are 
hoping to be a little more organized in advance this year! There are a couple of things 
we will bring to club meetings in the coming months for discussion and some of you 
may get contacted to help with certain tasks. 
- A few months ago, the club sold a plane and agreed to split the proceeds with the 
original owner of the plane. As the sale was for $400, we have given the $200 to the 
original owner of the plane. 
- The Creswell Swap Meet was a success. We had so much to put out that we had to 
expand on to a second table, that we shared with Warren. Roger raised $263 for the 
club. Thank you for man-handling all the “junk” and taking care of it, Rog! 
 
Thanks, 
Martin 
 

 
 

Safety Sam says . . . 
 
Make sure we are driving the 10mph speed limit on the gravel to keep the dust 

down and slow the formation of potholes. Thank you.  

Sam Hiatt,  

Safety Officer 

Treasurers Report May 2024 
 

Balance: April 11th, 2024 $8,639.17 

Expenses: Creswell Swap Meet table fee (shared) $15.00 

 BBQ supplies for club meeting $171.31 

 Split proceeds from donated plane $200.00 

 Total Expenses $386.31 

Income: BBQ Donations $107.00 

 Creswell Swap Meet proceeds $263.00 

 Total Income $370.00 

Balance: May 9th, 2024 $8,622.86 

 

ERCA Members 2024        
Officers: 

President: Roger Dahl 

Vice President: Al Barrington 

Secretary/Treasurer: Martin Booth 

Safety Officer: Sam Hiatt 

 
As of April 11, 2024: 

 

 

 

mailto:martin.booth@live.com
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Field Maintenance

Jim Corbett
 

 
Coming Events: Save these dates 

 
➢ May 18 – Saturday at the field. Food at noon, meeting at 1pm. 
➢ May 27 – Memorial Day Fun Fly - See Flyer 
➢ June 15 – Saturday at the field. Food at noon, meeting at 1pm. 
➢ July 4 – War Bird Fly-In 
➢ July 20 – Saturday at the field. Food at noon, meeting at 1pm. 
➢ August 17 – Saturday at the field. Food at noon, meeting at 1pm. 
➢ August  -  MonsterFest 
➢ September 2 – Labor Day Fun Fly 
➢ September 21 – Saturday at the field. Food at noon, meeting at 1pm. 
 
 
 
2024 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 
 

President             Roger Dahl (541) 579-5959 roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President  AL Barrington  (541) 935-4960    albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer    Martin Booth  (425) 373-6158      martin.booth@live.com 

Safety Officer    Sam Hiatt  (541) 735-0114 makerkid.rc@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 

To all members 

born in the 

month of 

May 

Field care 

Runway watering to start 

May 16 Thu evening– Setup 

May 17 Fri morning– Put away 
 

ERCA watering crew 
Setup - sprinklers, fuel & start pump - Thursday night 

  David Fenner, Jeff Lutz, Dave Carlstrom, Martin Booth, Dave Thomas, Sam Hiatt 

Put away - turn off pump & store sprinklers - Friday morning 

  Wayne Hoard, Al Barrington, Don Hansen, Brad Werneth, Don Schiltz 

If you would like to volunteer for 2024, please email me. 

Email to: james.corbett@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.eugenerc.org/Flyers/MemorialDayFunFly_2024.pdf
mailto:roger@artistry-in-motion.com
mailto:albarrington@msn.com
mailto:martin.booth@live.com
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